
Dear Cathryn 
  
Nurses working in this area of health have reviewed the Assessment Report of the above 
health technology appraisal and consider that there are no additional comments to be 
submitted on behalf of the Royal College of Nursing at this stage. 
  
Thank you for the invitation to comment.  We look forward to participating in the next stage of 
the consultation process. 
  
Regards 
  
Caroline 
  
Caroline Rapu 
Project Leader 
RCN NICE Portfolio 
20 Cavendish Square 
London 
W1G 0RN 
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